
Town of Newbury, NH 
Request for Proposals 
Master Plan Update 

 
The Planning Board of the Town of Newbury, NH is seeking proposals from qualified 
Consultants/Agencies to update its 2007 Master Plan for adoption in 2017. 
 
The full proposal document and specifications may be obtained from the Planning Board’s 
Land Use Coordinator, Patricia Sweet-MacDonald, at the Newbury Town Offices, P.O. Box 
296, 937 Route 103, Newbury, NH 03255.  Proposals are due by Tuesday, March 17, 2015 at 
4:00 P.M. All properly submitted proposals will be initially reviewed by the Planning Board 
at its regular meeting on March 17, 2015 at 7:00 P.M.  No action will be taken at this time. 
The meeting is open to the public and applicants may have a representative present at said 
Planning Board meeting. 
 
For more information, please contact Patricia Sweet-MacDonald at 603-763-4940 ext. 201 
or Patricia@newburynh.org. 
 
 
 
 


